
Freedom of Information Requests – report to P&F July 2023 

The Council continues to receive requests on a wide variety of subjects and answer 

them within the legislative requirements. Where necessary, advice and guidance are 

obtained from the Information Commissioner’s Office and/or Breakthrough 

Communications. 

Details of requests and responses are published on the Town Council website once 

the case file has been closed.  

STC FOI Disclosure logs 

The summary register is also available on the website and is attached to this report.   

https://modern.saltash.gov.uk/ecCatDisplay.aspx?sch=doc&cat=13287

